
From: Murray Schaefer   
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:14 PM 
To: us@voiceforwalcha.com 
Subject: RE: Voice for Walcha's response to Murray Schaefer's Letter to Cameron Greig 10 May 2024 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
 
Murray 
 

Murray Schaefer 
“Portree Plains” 
600 Seaham Road 
Nelsons Plains 
NSW 2324 
Ph 0499244228 
 
From: us@voiceforwalcha.com <us@voiceforwalcha.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 May 2024 11:29 AM 
To: Murray Schaefer Email 
Cc: us@voiceforwalcha.com 
Subject: RE: Voice for Walcha's response to Murray Schaefer's Letter to Cameron Greig 10 May 2024 
 
Hi Murray, 
 
Further to our correspondence yesterday, we wish to advise you that as we were unable to edit the 
existing video, we have chosen to remove the video in question from social media.  
 
Regards  
Voice for Walcha 
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